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St Agnes CE Primary School

Reception Circles Newsletter
Summer 1 2018
	Staff: Miss Adderson, Mrs Choudhury.
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	This Term

This half term our topic is 
‘Growing and Changing’ 
We will be using our skills, knowledge and exploring to find out the answer to our big question:
‘What is Change?’ 

In Phonics, we will continue putting the letters and sounds we’ve learnt together to make simple words, and begin to put those words together to write simple sentences. 
In Reading, we’re going to be reading a variety of books, including some stories and information books. 
In Maths, we’re going to continue developing our number skills, and apply those skills to learn about space, shapes and measures. We will learn about 3D shapes; their names and properties. We will be measuring height, length, weight, capacity and time, using a variety of equipment. 

	Don’t Forget…

Your child needs a coat every day, whatever the weather.
We will be updating our class page on the website weekly to show you what we have been doing in class. Please visit and leave us a comment!


	Important Dates

Staff training day

Thursday 3rd May 2018

End of Half Term
Friday 25th May 2018

	Special Events/Activities/News
Parent evening letters have gone out. Please sign up in week one of the Summer Term; Tuesday 17th April, Wednesday 18th April, Thursday19th April at 8:45am in the main hall or contact the school office. 

Parent Consultations will be on Monday 23rd and Tuesday 24th April. Each consultation will last 10 minutes. 

	Reminders
Book bags need to be brought into school every day, these can be bought from the School office.
Please keep toys at home, we have lots to play with at school and they get lost or broken around the classroom.


LOVE TO LEARN • LEARN TO DO WELL • LIVE WELL TOGETHER

